
CALL 1.919.938.2920 | FLYAWA.ORG | November 2023

Aviation Maintenance Project Update

The summer months have passed, and as the 
seasons are changing, there’s one thing that remains 
constant: the airplanes need fixing. Always. If they fly, 
they will need touch-ups and some maintenance. 

In the Philippines, we have been flying non-stop 
on life-saving missions, and with that much activity, 
it will catch up in the form of needed maintenance. 
N81708 needs some love. At the end of the month, 
it will be coming due for its annual, and when that 
happens, Kyle will need to have the plane taken care 
of quickly. The annual (maintenance check-up for 
planes) will take a couple days, and Kyle is mindful of 

that. For every moment 708 isn’t flying on a requested 
mission, it’s a moment where a life potentially isn’t 
able to be saved and nurtured. We are the only flight 
operations of medivac flights in Palawan right now, 
so we are kept busy.

In Guyana, between the two aircraft, they need 
new cylinders, a new elevator, prop installation, a 
starter, and more. There are new missionaries that 
have stepped up to the plate there in Mabaruma 
from Brazil. However, as our project manager and 
developer for both Guyana and Brazil is working on 
his pilot’s license, and, too, the husband of the new 

Airplanes Need Fixing!



missionary family, our humble fleet of two aircraft 
will need to be functional in Guyana sooner rather 
than later.

Here at Headquarters, we have multiple projects 
that are ongoing as Kyle looks after our trainer fleet 
and the mission planes that will need to eventually 
be placed into the field, either for the first time or 
once again. The white Cessna 206 that once served in 
Guyana, still with the red clay from the region, needs 
to be refurbished, and that will take some time and 
resources to accomplish. 

With all that we have happening here and around 
the globe, there is a great need not only for funding 
to make what we do possible but there is just as great 
a need for qualified individuals to serve with Kyle 
as a second or even third A&P mechanic. We need 
people with a mind of service—of mission to help 
us care for our aircraft globally and keep up with the 
maintenance. One man can only do so much. So, if 
you or someone you might know fits these criteria, 
pass the word along, give us a call, and pray for the 
LORD’s leading. But no matter what, please pray that 
God will fill our need for more mechanics.

Thank you for your prayers, consideration, and 
ongoing support that helps us be of service to people 
like Jesse.

God bless! 

Until Next Time, 

Kyle, Rebecca, and Hadahsa Stevenson
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